Board of Supervisors



A Tradition of Stewardship A Commitment to Service Dound of Supervisors

1195 Third St. Suite 310 Napa, CA 94559 www.countyofnapa.org

Main: (707) 253-4386 Fax: (707) 253-4176

> Ryan Gregory Chair

January 8, 2019

Winiarski Family Foundation P.O. Box 3327 Yountville, CA 94559

Dear Mr. Winiarski:

Thank you for your recent \$25,000 donation to Napa County Library for guest speakers, projects and programs to be provided to the community.

It is the goal of the Napa County Library to enrich the lives of citizens in its community with books and information. Your donation will allow the community to benefit from the excellent materials the Libraray provides for its patrons.

Thank you for your continuing support.

Sincerely,

Ryan Gregory Chair Napa County Board of Supervisors